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From: MacCarthy, Neil <neilm@archtoronto.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 9:24 AM 
To: Keyes, Patrick (Superintendent of Schools ‐ Area 2) <patrick.keyes@tcdsb.org> 
Cc: White, Barry <BWhite@archtoronto.org>; Yan, John (Communications) <John.Yan@tcdsb.org> 
Subject: RE: renaming of Blessed Archbishop Romero Catholic High School to St Oscar Romero Catholic High School 

Good morning again Patrick. 

The cardinal’s office will reissue a new letter. It may be a week or two before you get it as the cardinal is 
currently out of country.  

That said, you can move ahead with plans to go with the Saint Oscar Romero name. 

All the best. 

Neil 

Neil MacCarthy 
Director, Public Relations & Communications 
Archdiocese of Toronto 
1155 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4T 1W2 
(416) 934-3400 x 552
(416) 934-3421 (fax)
neilm@archtoronto.org www.archtoronto.org

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email message (including attachments, if any) is confidential and is intended 
only for the addressee. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately and delete this email in its entirety. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
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